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Email: ataylor@energyboutique.ca 
 
 
BY EMAIL and RESS 
 

October 29, 2010 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2010-0136 – Kingston Hydro Corporation 
 
I am writing regarding a scheduling conflict. I am counsel to the Kingston Hydro in the above-referenced 
proceeding. I am also counsel to Whitby Hydro Electric Corporation in EB-2009-0274. An oral hearing 
for Whitby Hydro has been scheduled for December 14, 2010, the same day that the settlement 
conference for Kingston Hydro is scheduled to begin. As such, I request that the start of the settlement 
conference for Kingston Hydro be moved one-day later to December 15, 2010.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

 
 
 

 
 


